ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

ΤΕΛΙΚΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΣΧΟΛΙΚΗ XPONIA 2009-2010 Μάθημα: Αγγλικά Επίπεδο: 1 Ημερομηνία: 27 Μαΐου 2010 Βαθμός: _____ Υπ. Καθ.: _____ Διάρκεια: 2 ώρες ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ:

ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚΟ ΔΟΚΙΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤΕΛΕΙΤΑΙ ΑΠΟ 6 (ΕΞΙ) ΣΕΛΙΔΕΣ

PART I: COMPOSITION (20 MARKS)

Write a composition of about 100 words on ONE of the following topics:

1. My favourite person

- Who is a special person person in your life?
- What does this person do?
- What is his/her personality like?
- Why do you/other people like this person?
- How often do you meet this person?
- How does he/she make you feel?

2. My future job

- What job are you going to do in the future?
- Why?
- Where are you going to live?
- Do you want to be rich when you are older?
- Do you want to be famous?

PART II: READING COMPREHENSION (30 MARKS)

Read the text and then do all the exercises that follow.

My name's Paul. I live with my Mum and Dad in a village near Oxford. My Dad is a shop assistant and my Mum is a nurse. Mum works in a big hospital. She goes to work at nine o'clock in the evening and she works for ten hours every night. Mum didn't use to work at nights, but she really likes it now.

When Mum gets home in the morning, we all have breakfast together. Then I go to school, Dad goes to work and Mum goes to bed. She gets up when I come back from school. We talk and watch TV, and then I do my homework. Yesterday, I didn't have any homework, so we played a table game. Dad came home from work at half past six and we all had dinner together.

After dinner, Dad usually reads his newspaper and Mum watches TV or reads magazines. Then she gets ready for work again. I wish she could stay at home in the evenings. I'm looking forward to the weekend because Mum doesn't work at weekends.

A. Choose the best answer according to the text. (5x2=10 marks)

- 1. Paul is...
 - (a) a student.
 - (b) a shop assistant.
 - (c) a nurse.
- 2. Paul has breakfast...
 - (a) with his mother.
 - (b) with his father.
 - (c) with both his parents.
- 3. Paul does his homework...
 - (a) in the morning.
 - (b) in the afternoon.
 - (c) at night.
- 4. Yesterday afternoon Paul...
 - (a) did his homework.
 - (b) went to bed.
 - (c) played games.

(a (k	aul wants his mother a) to stop working. b) to work in the evenings. c) to work in the mornings.			
B. <i>A</i>	Answer the following questions according to th	e text. (5x2	2=10 mark	s)
1. V	Where does Paul live?			_
2. H	low does Paul's mother feel about her job?			
3. W	/hat does Paul´s mother do in the morning?			_
4. W	/hen did Paul's Dad go home last night?			_
5. W	hy is Paul looking forward to the weekend?			_
	Say whether the following statements are TRUE correct box. (5x2=10 marks)	or FALSE	by putting	ga√in the
	STATEMENT	TRUE	FALSE	
-	Paul's Dad works in a hospital.			

	STATEMENT	IRUE	FALSE
1.	Paul's Dad works in a hospital.		
2.	Paul's mother didn't like working at night.		
3.	Yesterday Paul did his homework.		
4.	Paul reads magazines after dinner.		
5.	Paul's mother stays at home at weekends.		

PART III: VOCABULARY (20 MARKS)

A. Choose a word from the box to complete the sentences. (10x1=10 marks)

unusual / explorers / places / definitely / plants / experience / wildlife / interesting / routes / guide			
John and Susan travel a lot, and they visit a lot of (1) Last year, they			
went to the Amazon Rainforest and had an exciting (2) They didn't want			
to get lost, so they asked a (3)to help them. He showed them the best (4)			
through the rainforest and he showed them a lot of (5)			
things to do. A lot of strange trees and (6) grow in the Amazon			
Rainforest, and a lot of (7) lives there, too. John and Susan saw some			
very (8) animals and birds. The guide took them down the river in a			
narrow boat, too. They felt like real (9) John and Susan had a			
great time. It was (10) the best holiday ever.			

B. Circle the word that doesn't fit. (5x1=5 marks)

1. keyboard	printer	screen	expert
2. generous	mean	friendly	cheerful
3. dress	sweater	ruin	skirt
4. gymnastics	sailing	swimming	surfing
5. nurse	dentist	teacher	equipment

C. Match the opposites. (5x1=5 marks)

		Answers
1. in front of	a) find	1. c
2. safe	b) peace	2.
3. war	c) behind	3.
4. good	d) healthy	4.
5. ill	e) dangerous	5.
6. lose	f) bad	6.

PART IV: GRAMMAR (30 MARKS)

A. Choose the best answer. (10x1=10 marks)
Mr Wilson History at my school. (a) teach (b) teaches (c) is teaching
Yesterday it was than today. (a) colder (b) cold (c) coldest
3. (a) Anna often is late for school.(b) Often Anna is late for school.(c) Anna is often late for school.
4. I in my house for five years. (a) lived (b) live (c) have lived
5. I'm ten years old. I eleven next year. (a) will be (b) be (c) am
6. I saw a ghost while I home last night. (a) walking (b) walked (c) was walking
7. Robbie and Dan football. (a) loves (b) love (c) are loving
8. Emily done her homework yet. (a) hasn't (b) haven't (c) have
9. We started to learn English about three years (a) ago (b) before (c) already
10. At the moment I in New York. (a) work (b) am working (c) will work
3. Put the words on order to form correct sentences. (5x2=10 marks)
1. usually / goes / with his family / Steve / on holiday
2. football / were playing / the boys / when / to rain / started / it
3. he / computer games / is / play / going to / ?
1. Julie / the guitar / has played / she / nine years old / since / was
5. to school / Tom / go / didn´t / yesterday.

C. Underline the correct tense. (10x1=10 marks)

Dear Nancy,

How are you? (1) Have you visited / Did you visit your cousin in London yet?

My family and I (2) have arrived / arrived in Australia five days ago. We (3) stay / are staying with my aunt and uncle in Sydney. They have lived in Sidney for six years.

Sydney is a beautiful and interesting city! There are so many things to do. On Tuesday, Mum, Dad and my brother (4) climbed / were climbing on Sydney Bridge. It was scary so I (5) wasn't going / didn't go with them.

It's summer in Australia and the weather (6) is / was hot and sunny so we (7) go / went to the beach every day. My brother (8) enjoy / enjoys all water sports but I (9) don't do / doesn't do any of them.

I (10) will buy / am going to buy you a present tomorrow.

I miss you a lot. Lisa

END